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Submitting Your RAP for Review, Approval and 
Publication – FAQs 

 
 
When can our RAP be submitted for review, approval and publication? 
 
Once you have established your RAP Working Group, completed the Reflection Survey, written 
a Vision for Reconciliation and added, at minimum, the required Actions to your RAP, your RAP 
is then ready to be submitted for final review and publication.  
 
Any Chair of your Working Group can submit the RAP to the Principal/Director for approval.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Principal/Director can approve the RAP to have it sent to Reconciliation Australia, who will 
review the RAP’s Vision for Reconciliation and Acknowledgement of Country statements prior to 
publication.  
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What happens when our RAP has been published? 
 
Once your RAP has been published by Reconciliation Australia, you will be able to download a 
final version of your RAP document and poster under the ‘Your RAP’ tab.  
 

 
 
Your school or early learning service will also appear on the Who has a RAP? map. This 
interactive map resource can be used by schools and early learning services to learn about 
visions for, and actions towards, reconciliation in education across the country. So too can it 
support the development of local reconciliation networks and communities of practice. 
 
While it is possible to revert your RAP to draft at any time, your RAP will otherwise remain 
public for 12months, at which point in time you will be prompted to refresh your RAP before re-
publication.  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Why should we have our RAP published? 
 
Submitting your RAP for publication is a meaningful opportunity to formalise your school or early 
learning service’s commitments to reconciliation and share these with the wider community. It is 
also an opportunity to celebrate RAP progress, as well as to hold your school or early learning 
service accountable to actively taking the next steps on its reconciliation journey.   
 
Upon a RAP’s publication, Working Group members will also be notified about the opportunity 
to join in on an online Learning Circle session. Facilitated by the Narragunnawali team, these 
Learning Circles are designed to support deeper conversation and collaboration in response to 
RAP commitments, and to build a strong national network of reconciliation in education 
champions. 
 
 
Any other questions? 
 
Contact the Narragunnawali team via www.narragunnawali.org.au/contact-us!  

 
 
 

https://www.narragunnawali.org.au/raps/who-has-a-rap
https://www.narragunnawali.org.au/rap/actions/33/celebrate-rap-progress
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